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Greater Boston PCC Board Members 

 

Adam Lewenberg, Postal Advocate Inc. -  

Industry Co-Chair 

 

Nicholas Francescucci, USPS - Postal Co-Chair  

 

Mike Shields,  Sherman Prin�ng - Vice Chair  

 

Debra L. Visco,  New England Journal of  

Medicine - Treasurer  

 

Chris�ne Reagan, Interna�onal Mailing  

Solu�ons - Secretary  

 

Jim Burns, Mass General Hospital 

 

Greg Daly, Harvard Business Review 

 

Mark Fallon, The Berkshire Company 

 

Alice K. Gordon,  Business Corp. of America 

 

Albano Lacerda, Boston University 

 

John McDonald, The Field Companies  

 

Marty O’Brien, MIT 

 

Timothy  O’Connell,  Pitney Bowes 

 

Pat Ring , Boston University Mail Services  

 

Jack Shea, Shea Consul�ng 

 

Betsy Shortell, Harvard University   

 

Steve W. Smith,  Base 60 Consul�ng 

Al Silverstein, Emeritus 

  

Karen McCormick, Emeritus 

James J. Holland, USPS 

George Kippenhan, USPS 

Katherine Lydon , USPS 

John Powers, USPS 
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MEMBERSHIP RESPONSE FORM 

Name_________________________________________ 

Company______________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________ 

City, State & Zip_________________________________ 

Phone (__)______________Fax(___)________________ 

Email__________________________________________ 

Membership Levels (check one): 

� General (No fee, individual member) 

� Premiere ($40, individual member) 

� Corporate ($150 unlimited members) 

� Corporate Sponsorship ($250 unlimited members) 

Member informa�on (if more space is needed please use addi�onal page): 

Please send checks payable to:  

Greater Boston PCC 

P.O. Box 51234 

Boston, MA  02205-1234 

Or visit: 

www.bostonpcc.org  

to register and pay by credit card 

Name: ___________________________ 

Title:_____________________________ 

Email:____________________________ 

Name: _________________________ 

Title:___________________________ 

Email:__________________________ 

Name: _______________________ 

Title:_________________________ 

Email:________________________ 

To register for PCC events, visit our website: 

www.bostonpcc.org 

Na�onal PCC Day at Gille�e Stadium 
On September 21, 2015, the Greater Boston Postal Customer Council co-hosted 

what many called the premier industry event of the year: Na�onal PCC Day at Gil-

le�e Stadium, home of the 2015 Super Bowl Champion New England Patriots.   

A�ended by upwards of 300 industry and Postal officials from the New England 

region, Na�onal PCC Day at Gille�e was emceed by Mike Powers, Greater Boston 

District Manager (USPS) and Karen McCormick, Greater Boston PCC Execu�ve 

Board Member.     

“This is the most impressive PCC event I have been a part of” stated David Williams, 

keynote speaker and Chief Opera�ng Officer of USPS.  Williams spoke of USPS’s 

ability to reinvent itself in order to adapt to changing �mes.   

Leo Raymond, Vice President of Postal and Member Rela�ons for Epicomm, cap�-

vated the audience with his unique take on the Postal Service’s challenges with 

Congress.   

Patrick Pass, three-�me Super Bowl winning Fullback of  the New England Patriots, 

cap�vated the very par�al Pats fan base with stories of Bill Belichick, Tom Brady, 

Rex Ryan and Super Bowl memories.  Sco� Zolak, former Patriots quarterback and 

radio personality, signed autographs and took pictures with many of the PCC Day 

guests. 

With many educa�onal breakout sessions to choose from (held in the Gille�e 

Suites overlooking the Field), there were interes�ng and diverse classes to a�end. 

There were also 30 vendors in a�endance that enjoyed heavy traffic from very in-

terested poten�al customers.   

The vendors also enjoyed a tour of the stadium a>er the event.  This featured a 

visit to the field, a look inside the visitor’s locker room and the prac�ce facility.  

What was not expected was a sigh�ng of ‘the hoodie’ himself.  Yes, Coach Bill Bel-

ichick was spo�ed on the tour of Gille�e.  The tour guide stated, “I’ve been doing 

this for 15 years and we never see him.”  To top it off, outside the Pats locker room, 

the NFL’s sack leader, Chandler Jones, walked out to a stunned group of vendors 

and a�endees.  Mr. Jones ran over to the group took some selfies and high-fived 

everyone…a great ending to a great day. 
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Good Grief, Charlie Brown! 
On December 9, 1965, millions of Americans learned what Christmas is all 

about. That evening, A Charlie Brown Christmas, the first animated special fea-

turing characters from Charles Schulz's beloved comic strip Peanuts, aired on 

CBS. Over the years, watching the beau�fully understated ode to the holiday 

season has become an annual tradi�on. The program now airs every year on 

ABC.  The en�re Peanuts gang is now featured on its own collec�on of stamps. 

This booklet of 20 stamps features 10 s�ll frames from A Charlie Brown Christ-

mas (two of each design). They include: Charlie Brown holding the sapling that 

eventually becomes his Christmas tree, Charlie Brown and Pigpen with a snow-

man, Snoopy and children ice ska�ng, the cast of the program gathering around 

the Christmas tree, Linus kneeling by the sparsely decorated Christmas tree, 

Charlie Brown checking his mailbox for a Christmas card, Charlie Brown and Li-

nus leaning on a snowy brick wall, Charlie Brown and Linus standing by the tree, 

a frustrated Charlie Brown standing in front of Snoopy's doghouse, and Charlie 

Brown decora�ng the tree in front of the prize-winning lights display on 

Snoopy's doghouse. 

George Kippenhan, PCC Execu�ve Board Member and USPS Manager of Con-

sumer & Industry Contact, has been visi�ng elementary schools in the Greater 

Boston District with his original presenta�on en�tled the “Power of Mail”.  Kippenhan shows the students how important it is to simply 

put a pen to paper and write a le2er to those who you care about.  At the end of each presenta�on, the new Charlie Brown Christmas 

Stamps are unveiled much to the delight of the children (and teachers) in a2endance.   

The Greater Boston Postal Customer Council is sponsoring a Charlie Brown Christmas Stamp unveiling at the Eliot K-8 School in the 

North End on December 16.  Nick Francescucci, Postmaster of Boston and PCC Co-Chair will be unveiling the stamp.   

Holiday Mailing Forecast 

The United States Postal Service expects to process 15.5 billion cards, le2ers, flats and packages for consumers and businesses during 

the 2015 Holiday season. 

 

"Customers can count on the Postal Service and our more than 600,000 dedicated employees to deliver their holiday gi9s, cards and 

le2ers," said Megan J. Brennan, Postmaster General and CEO.  "We have been inves�ng in our infrastructure including package sorta-

�on equipment, new delivery vehicles and scanning technology to expand our capacity, improve opera�ng efficiency and provide real-

�me visibility." 

 

Five million packages are expected to be delivered every Sunday na�onally. December 14 has been earmarked as the busiest delivery  

day of the year, with an es�mated 30 million packages to be delivered.  Nick Francescucci, Postmaster of Boston and PCC Postal Co-

Chair, states, “This is our season and we will deliver every day for our customers!” 

Upcoming  PCC Events—Join Us! 

• Charlie Brown Stamp Unveiling  - Eliot School—585  Commercial St., Boston, MA  02113 

• PCC Night at the Boston Cel�cs—TD Garden– 2/3/2016, 5:00 p.m. 

• PCC Night at Fenway Park -  Fenway Park 6/14/2106 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Greater Boston PCC awarded  

with Pla�num & Gold Level Cer�fi-

cate Awards at PCC Day 

 

For more informa�on 

visit 

www.bostonpcc.org 

Betsy Shortell honored as outgoing PCC Co-Chair 

The Greater Boston PCC would like to thank Betsy Shortell for the amazing work she did as Industry Co-Chair.  Here are some of her 

greatest accomplishments over the past 2 years: 

• Helped organize two very well-a2ended Na�onal PCC Day events at Gille2e Stadium 

and at the New England Journal of  Medicine. 

• Oversaw numerous educa�onal and networking events. 

• Provided a framework for educa�on and support. 

• Led the Greater Boston PCC Board to further its mission. 

• Hosted numerous events at Harvard and provided a place for future Board 

mee�ngs. 

• Assisted in the development of updated website, events calendar, email lists and an 

improved structure for the Board. 

• Collaborated with the MSMA, MTAC and other regional USPS focus groups to bring 

best prac�ces to the community. 

We have been very lucky to have a person who embraces the founda�on of what the 

Greater Boston PCC represents. As the industry Co-Chair and as her replacement, I will 

do everything possible to build upon her legacy and the founda�on she helped to create. 
Outgoing PCC Co Chair Betsy Shortell being 

honored for her 2 hears of leadership. 


